This matter is being dealt with by:

Keith Ford

Reference:
T 0115 9772590
E keith.ford@nottscc.gov.uk
W nottinghamshire.gov.uk



Mr Paddy Tipping
Police and Crime Commissioner
County Hall
West Bridgford
Nottingham

cc Kevin Dennis, Chief Executive

19 July 2013

Dear Paddy,

OUTCOME OF PANEL'S CONSIDERATION OF POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER'S ANNUAL REPORT 2012-13

I am writing to confirm the outcome of the Police and Crime Panel's consideration of your first Annual Report at the Panel meeting of 24 June 2013.

As you are aware from attending the meeting, Panel Members broadly supported this annual report and raised no concerns or queries about its contents or format.

Members acknowledged the issues involved in preparing an annual report which only covered the initial six month period of your office, whilst recognising that the report also included the work undertaken by the former Police Authority in the transition to the new Policing governance arrangements.

The Panel looks forward to considering your next Annual Report in 2014 and hopes to see you continuing your progress in meeting your pledges.

Yours sincerely,

Cllr John Clarke

Wyohn blacke

Chairman of Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Panel